Plant Identification Workshop

Dr. Richard Carter, VSU
Saturday, April 27, 2024

In collaboration with Georgia Botanical Society, the Coastal Plain Chapter of the Georgia Native
Plant Society is offering a workshop using keys to identify local plant species. Dr. Richard Carter of
Valdosta State University, who teaches various botany courses and is the VSU Herbarium Curator,

will bring an assortment of fresh materials of locally occurring native and naturalized plants for

participants to dissect, analyze, and key, with emphasis on angiosperm diversity.

Registration and questions: Heather Brasell heather.brasell@gmail.com.
There is no charge for this workshop. A field house is available for participants to stay overnight.
Bring lunch, hand lens, and, if you have one, a copy of the Manual of the Vascular Flora of the Carolinas.
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